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1RQH� RI� XV� KDYH� HYHU� H[SHULHQFHG� D� SDQGHPLF� LQ�
WKLV� FRXQWU\� RI� WKLV� PDJQLWXGH� LQ� RXU� OLIHWLPH���
7KLV�WHUULEOH�LOOQHVV��ORVV�RI�OLYHV��VRFLDO�GLVWDQFLQJ��
XQHPSOR\PHQW�� IODW� HFRQRP\�� DQG� RWKHU� GDLO\�
GLVUXSWLRQV� KDYH� FRQVXPHG� WKH� QHZV� DQG� RXU�
QRUPDO�URXWLQHV���%HIRUH�WKLV�PHVV��VRPH�PD\�KDYH�
IRUJRWWHQ� KRZ� JRRG� ZH� KDG� LW�� � 6R� GRQ
W� OHW� WKH�
LQDELOLW\� WR� IDFH� WR� IDFH� VRFLDOL]H� DQG� ZRUVKLS�
GDPSHQ�RXU�VSLULWV���$IWHU�PDQ\�SUD\HUV�DQG�KRSHV�
IRU� VROXWLRQV�� ZH
OO� DOO� EH�PXFK�PRUH� DSSUHFLDWLYH�
RI� WKH� WKLQJV� WKDW� PDNH� XV� KHDOWK\� DQG�
KDSS\��  :H
OO� DOO� EH� KDSS\� ZKHQ� WKLV� VFRXUJH� KDV�
EHHQ�HOLPLQDWHG�FRPSOHWHO\� 
 
6R� FRQWLQXH� WR� SUD\� IRU� HDFK� RWKHU� DQG� RXU�
FRXQWU\��7KHVH�DUH�XQSUHFHGHQWHG�WLPHV�EXW�ZH
OO�
ZHDWKHU�WKHP�WRJHWKHU� 
 
)RU�7KH�*RYHUQLQJ�&RXQFLO� 
%UXFH�*LOEHUW��&KDLUPDQ 
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'XULQJ� WKLV� WLPH� RI� JUHDW� QHHG� LQ�
RXU�FRXQWU\��LI�\RX�DUH�DEOH��SOHDVH�
PDLO� \RXU� UHJXODU� WLWKHV� DQG�
RIIHULQJV� GLUHFWO\� WR� &KULVW�
&RPPXQLW\� &KXUFK�� 3�2�� %R[� �����
3HQKRRN��9$�������� 
 
7KLV� ZLOO� HQDEOH� WKH� &KXUFK� WR�
FRQWLQXH� SD\LQJ� VDODULHV� DQG�
H[SHQVHV� 
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  I hope this finds everyone safe and well.   

 Due to the Covid-19 Crisis, Caring Crafters and the Youth Enrichment 
Program activities have been limited or delayed. CCC Outreach has 
assisted families with food and supplies and sent funding to God’s 
Grace Ministry in West VA and the Franklin County Humane Society-
Clinic.  

The next Penhook Food Pantry dates are May 14th and June 11th. The 
May pantry will be a drive through with limited volunteers. Toilet 
paper and liquid dish detergent supplies will be depleted; therefore 
these items will be needed in the future. An update from Lake 
Christian Ministries Executive Director, Jane Winters, is included that 
explains how they are addressing this crisis.                                                 

  Our Glade Hill School Ministry will continue this fall with weekend 
backpack food, school supplies and family food. 

  We continue to support the Franklin County Resource Center/Shelter, 
Faith Network, Helping Hands, Lake Christian Ministries and other 
local organizations with financial resources. 

   You can be specific with your donations to CCC Outreach Ministries. 
Donations to the General Outreach will go to local organizations and 
Caring Crafters. Specify your gift for the Family Outreach or the Y.E.P. 
and the funds will be used to help local families and youth enrichment 
in our community. Please let me know if you have any questions about 
CCC Outreach (randyagee360@gmail.com). Thanks to all that help 
make the CCC Outreach Ministry possible. Be safe! 

 

Blessings to all, 

Randy Agee 



�0/- ��#��*(($//  �-���)�4��"  Ѷ��#�$- 

ѹѵѵ�*)/$)0 �ѵѵѵ 

 

&RPIRUW�4XLOWHUV�5HSRUW�E\�%DUEDUD�$UPVWURQJ� 

:H�FRQWLQXH� WR� FROOHFW� &RNH� SURGXFW� ERWWOH� FDSV��
FDQ� WDEV�� DQG� ER[� WRSV� IRU� HGXFDWLRQ�� 'RQDWLRQV�
PD\� EH� OHIW� LQ� WKH� ER[� RQ� WKH� /DNH� &KULVWLDQ�
0LQLVWULHV�WDEOH�LQ�WKH�QDUWKH[� 

&RPIRUW�TXLOW�PDNLQJ�PHHWV�RQ�WKH�WKLUG�7XHVGD\�
RI�WKH�PRQWKV�RI��-DQXDU\��)HEUXDU\��0DUFK��DQG�
�6HSWHPEHU�� 2FWREHU�� 1RYHPEHU�� DW� 'LOO
V�
/DNHVLGH�0DULQD�RIILFH�IURP������$0�XQWLO�QRRQ� 
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LCM Supporters 

April is National Volunteer Appreciation Month. The time 
of year when LCM holds an annual Volunteer Appreciation 
Luncheon to honor the dedicated volunteers who care for those in need. Due to 
the current state of emergency, this annual event which was scheduled for April 
27 will be postponed to the fourth quarter of the year when we may be able to 
safely share time together. Since we are unable to offer appreciation to our 
volunteers in a public event, I want to take this opportunity to extend our deep 
gratitude to all 245 volunteers who provide service at LCM throughout the year. 
For those living in crisis, our volunteers provide a connection to a caring 
community of  resources and offer hope that tomorrow can be a brighter day. 

I would especially like to thank the small but mighty Monday service crew who is 
operating on the front line during this pandemic. This crew works several days a 
week to pick-up, sort and sanitize food supplies; and ready our center for weekly 
food assistance. Last week, the LCM Board adopted a Strategic Pandemic 
Operations Plan to address continued emergency services, volunteer and 
employee health and safety guidelines, and COVID-19 sanitization requirements 
for food supplies and facilities. The plan was shared this week with the volunteers 
who are working during this state of emergency. I do not think any of  us ever 
dreamed this type of plan would ever be needed. It is unbelievable how much 
our world has changed in a few short weeks. 

We appreciate the overwhelming support LCM has received from the community 
from food, masks, and gloves donations to generous monetary gifts. This support 
has been critical to our efforts to assist the growing food needs over the past six 
weeks. Many of you have asked how you can help. Here a few things that have 
been organized in our community to assist LCM.  
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What Can You Do to Help?  

With our food supplies decreasing and food needs 
growing, here are a few things you can do to help:  

Support the next “Emergency” A Simple Gesture collection day on Friday, May 1. 
We will be collecting canned tuna, canned potatoes, and canned chicken. If  you 
have not registered for A Simple Gesture, contact Linda Strup 
at: asimplegesturesml.org.  

 Support the Community Food Drives organized by The Willard Companies on 
the last Saturday of the next four months – April 25, May 30, June 27, and July 
25 -in the parking lot of Smith Mountain Building Supply at Westlake Towne 
Center from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. look for the LCM van. Volunteers will unload food 
donations from your vehicle’s trunk to maintain safe social distancing. Due to 
new sanitization requirements, we ask for food donations packaged in cans or 
hard plastic containers. LCM needs peanut butter; canned tuna canned chicken, 
canned vegetables, canned fruit; and canned hearty soups.  

Make a monetary gift by mail or online: https://co.clickandpledge.com/advanced/
default.aspx?wid=63137 at the LCM website: www.lakechristianministries.org.     

Since our clothing and warehouse services are temporarily suspended, please 
wait until after May 15 to donate any clothing or furniture. We need the space in 
our warehouse for food supplies.  

 A BIG thank you goes out to our remarkable volunteers during National 
Volunteer Appreciation Month and to our generous and supportive lake 
community. 

Thank you for helping LCM cares for our neighbors in need.  

Jane Winters, Executive Director  



 

 
 

2XU�/HQW�6WXG\�WKDW�ZDV�VFKHGXOHG�WR�EHJLQ�
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HDUO\�)DOO�� 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(YHU\RQH�WDNH�FDUH��� 

�#-$./$�)���0��/$*)��*(($//  �-��*-(���$'� -/Ѷ��#�$- 

:H� KDYH� WHQWDWLYHO\�
VFKHGXOHG� D� VPDOO� JURXS�
%LEOH� 6WXG\� IRU� HDFK�
0RQGD\� HYHQLQJ� LQ�
-XQH��  7KH� VWXG\� LV� �,Q� $�
3LW� :LWK� $� /LRQ� 2Q� $�
6QRZ\� 'D\��� E\� 0DUN�
%DWWHUVRQ��  7KLV� YHU\�
LQWHUHVWLQJ� VWXG\� ZLOO� EH�
RSHQ�WR�HYHU\RQH�� 


